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	Literacy
In Literacy we are focusing on adventure stories this half term, in particular those with a survival theme. We will be reading the fantastic novel of Running Wild by Michael Morpurgo and comparing this to other survival stories in order to magpie their techniques and create our own survival story.

We will be looking at key areas of grammar, spelling and punctuation and how to apply them to our writing.
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	Mathematics
We will start the year with a focus on Place Value, as a good understanding of this is vital for all areas of mathematics. We will be focussing on a greater depth approach and will therefore be looking at using concrete resources as well as pictorial representations before moving onto the abstract so that we have a deep understanding. We will also be looking at Roman numerals.
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	Topic
Our topic this term is World War One. We will be finding out about how the World War affected our local area, the problems the soldiers faced, the animals and countries involved. We will be linking in art, computing, design and technology, geography and history. We will be writing poetry based on our research and liaising with local representatives to get a real understanding of what war time was like.
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	Science

We will be learning about living things and their habitats. We will begin by looking at plants and how they reproduce before moving onto the life processes of humans and animals. We will be learning about life cycles of mammals, amphibians, insects and birds and different habitats. We will also be learning to classify plants and animals due to specific characteristics. 

	

	Physical Education
Every Thursday we will have a coach from the Newcastle Foundation. This was well received last year and all of our children enjoyed this. They will need outdoor kit and trainers.
We will also be going swimming every Wednesday this term so we will need a swimming kit and £2 each week.


	Homework and Reading folders should be brought into school daily. Each day we read for 10 mins and all children need their books for this.
The format of homework will remain as an optional format in order to receive praise points.
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	Other information

Mr Sandy will have PPA on Wednesday pm. The children will be going swimming at this time with Mrs Allan
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	PE kit

Year 5 and 6 will have PE on Tuesday. Kits should be brought into school on the first day of term and we suggest you leave it until half term.

Remember they’ll need: a plain white t shirt, blue/black shorts, sandshoes / trainers. Football kits and other clothing that are not school PE kit will not be seen as green for PE kit in progress files.

	Supporting your child at home

Please remember to read with your child at home and sign their books twice a week at least. It is vital they are questioned about what they’ve read in order to improve their comprehension skills at this stage.
	Follow us on Twitter and Facebook!
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